
Dear Family and Friends, 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support.  We are in the middle of remodeling the church 

building again as we ran out of space and needed more space.  Last night we had prayer meeting and Bible 

study in the new area although it's not all done yet.  There were around 37 in the inaugural service of the 

remodel.  So, we are excited as are the people in the congregation. 

We have been having a class on Sunday evenings on 'how to study the Bible'.  Around 20 different men 

have attended including teenagers and married men.  It has been very productive and when we get done, 

we'll start a course on 'how to give a Bible message'.  The men’s meeting on Friday evenings too has been a 

real blessing.  It's one of my favorite meetings, we meet at our house.  The women meet at the same time 

but at the church or in someone else's house sometimes. 

Here are some pics of the Men’s Study: 

 

 

They bring Coke for refreshments 

 



 

The 'How to Study the Bible' class for men 

 

 

Picture of Men's group on Friday evening 



 

 

The last picture before we started remodeling again 

 

Prayer needs: 

1.  Please pray for Delwin as he prepares lessons, messages and Bible studies 

2.  For Techy as she prepares for teaching the women and the children 

3.  For our three married children in full time ministry, Marcos and Lucas are building a support team to 

return to Peru as Missionaries with TBM 

4.  For Jennifer as she plans to go to Frontier School of the Bible in the fall of 2025 

5.  For men to rise up and be leaders in the church  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Here are some random family pictures: 

 

Techy and Jennifer with Lucas & Taylor when they came in July with a group from Plano Bible Chapel 

 

 

 

Marcos and Judah at the zoo in Dallas 

 



 

Allyson with her kids (Judah is two and the other one has yet to show is head but due in December) 

 

 

Jonathan & Sarita Boeker with son Paul (live in Las Vegas helping Matt Moore doing an internship for FSB) 



 

 

Lucas & Taylor on a layover in Miami returning to Dallas from Tarapoto in August 

 

 

Delwin preaching in church 



 

Thanks again for your faithful prayers! 

 

Have a great day and God bless, 

 

Delwin & Techy Fowler 


